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Winter Visiting Booth Information
With the cold Wisconsin winter already approaching, visiting booth visits will be moved inside. The visiting booth will be moving to the inside of the same Gardenview doors (A5) on November 10th. The booth will reopen for indoor visits on Monday, November 23rd! In order to accommodate visits while the booth is being set up, we will be utilizing the B1 entrance (when it is not being used for live music) as a visiting booth location. When the Gardenview booth is set up, we will utilize the B5 booth to accommodate extra visits. This move means that the visitors will now be in the booth. Residents may have up to three (3) visitors per visit. The doors will be unlocked for the visitors to come in and get out of the cold. Visitors must stay within the booth during the visit. Being that the booth is now inside, visitors are required to keep their masks on during the visit (unless medically exempt). The staff member supervising the visits will be responsible for cleaning the booth. The visitation spaces will also have a HEPA air purifying unit to provide an added layer of safety. To ensure that our staff has time to clean the booth, please do not enter the building/booth until 1-2 minutes before your scheduled visit. When a visiting booth appointment is made, the scheduler will specify which location the visit will be at. We look forward to the visits and the upcoming holiday season! 
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